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From: joel marks
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: Faiway estates testimony and violations
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:08:15 PM

Hi Wendy.
I am amazed and chagrined at the violations of vegetation and other violations pursuant to Fairway Estates Mr
Pearson and take great umbrage at the clear cutting done which seems also to need adjustments to city code. The
planning commission I hope will not let further development of Fairway Estates until these matters stated by the city
are taken care of. It is the responsibility of Fairway Estates to respect the Mariner Village HOA and not violate any
additional city codes. This certainly effects many homes in MV partcularly on its perimeters.
Thank you reading this testimony into the planning commission records and meeting tommortow night.
Thsnks again, Joel R Marks

PS Wendy, I hope you can put this testimony in the planning commission meeting for tommorrow
Thanks again, Joel

Joel  Marks

mailto:jmarks5678@gmail.com
mailto:wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us


> I live at 9 Mariners Lane. My property backs up to the north end of Fairway Estates Phase II. I am appalled by the
violations committed by the developer, as outlined in your letter to Pacific Gold Communities LLC (J. Michael 
Pearson) on January 15, 2021. I know that the previously scheduled meeting to discuss this matter was postponed by 
Mr. Pearson and will be held tomorrow.
>
> My understanding is tomorrow’s meeting will discuss the penalties. I presume you will also discuss time frames 
for payment of fines, securing permits, and submitting a revegetation plan, etc. I hope the seriousness of these 
violations will be fully considered when deciding the outcome. Otherwise, I suspect that these offenses may 
continue—especially if not overseen.
>
> My concern is what will the city do to watch over the developer and his crew once they resume their clearing
activity? As a Florence resident that pays city taxes, I want to know that my city—specifically the Planning
Department—is looking out for the residents of Mariner’s Village, particularly those affected by this development. I
would like to know that all activity going forward will be closely scrutinized by the city as the developer moves
forward.
>

> Thank you for your consideration.

> Nancy Rhodes
> 9 Mariners Lan
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